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September 28, 2007 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Cooperative Agreement with PACE Center for Girls 
 
 
The District School Board of Pasco County provides special educational alternative programs and 
training for students who meet criteria outlined in the attached contract.  PACE Center for Girls is one 
of various facilities participating in rendering educational services to students at the Department of 
Juvenile Justice Program in Pasco County. 
 
At this time, we are requesting that the Board retroactively approve the above-referenced agreement 
which will cover the period of July 1, 2007 through June 30, 2008.  The agreement with the PACE 
Center for Girls was held pending approval of financial aspects of the contract.  Should you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please contact Ramon Suarez, Supervisor of Curriculum and 
Instruction Services at 813-794-2317 or me at your earliest convenience.   
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